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Comments: The current proposed plan may in the short term look that is will be the best course of action but in

reality in the long term it will hurt in many ways.

1. There is already very limited areas that a person can ride their off road motorcycle. With this plane even

decreasing the areas even more, then that can lead to riders riding in areas that are not as safe. 

2. This plan will causes riders  to take their $$$$s and ride in other states that welcome riders and have areas set

aside for them to enjoy and ride in a safe maintained area. This plan by limiting riding areas will hurt the tax base

of the areas. 

3. With limited areas to ride, it be very hard to show our youth the joys of riding in the great outdoors in safe

manner and how to treat and maintain the resources of of country.  

4. We do not need less areas to ride, we need more single track areas/trails that are safer for riders. Currently as

far as I know there are No single track trails that are currently in the state of Georgia.

5. With even less riding areas, This proposal will cut down on the families that go out to enjoy riding as a family

and ride to enjoy the great outdoors.

 

Thank you for your time. 

 


